
10/06/2022, 11:19 Mail - Graduate Woman - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/inbox/id/AAQkADNiYzIzZTFlLWEyOGQtNDYxMC1hYzNmLWU5NDczZDczNzMyNgAQABROwv96xDVGRk6A%2B55t… 1/2

Fw: Congratulations

Graduate Woman <admin@gwnsw.org.au>
Fri 6/10/2022 11:19 AM

To:Graduate Woman <admin@gwnsw.org.au>

From: Davey, Perin (Senator) [mailto:Senator.Davey@aph.gov.au] 

Sent: Tuesday, 7 June 2022 3:29 PM

To: Stuart and Tricia <stuart_tricia@bigpond.com>

Subject: RE: Congratulations
 
Dear ‘Tricia,
 
Thank you for your kind words of congratulations on my election to Deputy Leader of The Nationals.  I am
sorry that it has taken me so long to respond, it has been a bit of a whirlwind.
 
I am very honoured to have been accepted by my colleagues for this role and look forward to working closely
with Leader David Littleproud  and our team to represent regional Australians, although unfortunately from
the opposition benches.  I acknowledge and thank Barnaby Joyce for his leadership and acknowledge the fact,
as he has said, that he only wanted to retain the leadership for another 12 months to transition.  I am pleased
that both he and Michael McCormack will join the Shadow Ministry and be part of our leadership going
forward.
 
With the announcement of the Shadow Ministry I was excited to have been offered the role of Shadow Water
Resources and Emergency Management Minister.  Both portfolios are extremely important for the regions and
therefore I see my job as holding the Government to account and speaking loudly for the regional
communities that are most severely impacted by Government policies. 
 
Thank you again for your ongoing support.
 
Kind Regards,
Perin
 
Senator Perin Davey
Senator for New South Wales
The Nationals Whip in the Senate
220 Cressy Street (PO Box 612), Deniliquin NSW 2710
Electorate Office: (02) 9159 9310 | Parliament: (02) 6277 3565
 

 
 

From: Stuart and Tricia <stuart_tricia@bigpond.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, 31 May 2022 4:07 PM

To: Davey, Perin (Senator) <Senator.Davey@aph.gov.au>

Subject: Congratulations
 
Dear Senator Davey,
 
We wish you well in your new role.
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‘Tricia Blombery
Graduate Women-NSW


